
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 23, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
   
 
RE: Settlement - First Student Bowmanville Bus Driver Strike 
 

 
I am very pleased to confirm with you that a settlement has been 
reached by First Student Bowmanville and its bus drivers, represented 
by Unifor.  
 
Normal bus operations will resume this coming Monday, March 26. 
 
We thank all of our families again for their patience and understanding 
throughout this matter, and we appreciate your continued support of 
public education.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Jennifer Leclerc 
Director of Education 
 
 

Trustees: 

 

Diane Lloyd 

(Chairperson) 

 

Anthony Caruso 

(Vice-chairperson) 

 

Cathy Abraham 

Sarah Bobka 

Wayne Bonner 

Cyndi Dickson 

Rose Kitney 

Jaine Klassen Jeninga 

Angela Lloyd 

Mary Lynch-Taylor 

Shirley Patterson 

 

Lindsey Keene 

Dakota Livingston 

(Student Trustees) 
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Director of Education 
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